

Oakmeadow CE Primary School Longmeadow Bayston Hill Shrewsbury Shropshire SY3 ONU

Tel No: 01743 875020

Email: admin@oakmeadowprimary.co.uk Website: www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk

Head of School: Mrs S Hill BA (hons) QTS PG Cert Cert

Assistant Headteacher: Helen Morris and Jasmin Taylor

15th March 2022

Dear Homes,

Our next Parents Evening dates are on Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th April running from 3:20pm through to 5.50pm. This will be held in our main school hall. Invitations for booking your timeslot will be sent shortly via teachers to parents.

If your child attends Ladybirds Nursery, Parents Evening will run Monday 4th- Thursday 7th April. Parents are encouraged to book their timeslot to match days their children attend nursery to enable you to speak to the appropriate job share teacher. Mrs Williamson works Monday, Tuesday and Mrs Davis works Wednesday Thursdays.

During Parents Evening we are asking that you bring your child along if possible, to feel and be part of the discussion about learning with you and their teacher as a team. We feel this will aid the ownership of learning for the children.

Please note the library is not available for unsupervised children.

Thank you

Yours sincerely

Oakmeadow Senior Leadership Team



















